
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          March 11, 2019 
 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Ron Daugs, Cory Wohlrab 
 
Public Attendance: William Carter, Clarence Rollins 
 
Public Input:  William Carter expressed concerns about the high snow banks at the intersection of Fox Rd and Hwy 58.  
He knows they will melt down this week but Ed will see if the guys can knock it down a little. 
 
Ed Pfaff read the minutes of the March meeting.  Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the minutes as being read. 
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Ed Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  Seconded 
by Ron Daugs.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:  Operator license for Tonya Patrick for Summit Ridge was reviewed. Ron Daugs made a motion to accept the 
application as presented.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business:  Ed has upcoming meeting to finalize storm damage with FEMA.  Ed is meeting with Hartje’s on Park 
addition/bathrooms for Summit Park this week. 
 
New Business:  Cory Wohlrab reported a concern by Tricia Laridean that when a neighbor logged his land along Wafle 
Ct., the loggers left many smaller logs and branches in the ditch near the culvert. She is concerned it will plug and wash 
out again.  Ed will stop to check this out. 
  
Road Maintenance:  John and Jeff continue to clean up ice and snow. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Ron Daugs made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:47 P.M. was made by Ron Daugs.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
 
These minutes were taken by Cory Wohlrab, Town Supervisor, and are correct to the best of his knowledge.  
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


